
 

> Dear Dr. Maryam Ghavami Adel,  

> 

> Thank you for submitting the abstract to the 24th Congress of the Asian  

> Association of Pediatric Surgeons (AAPS2016).  

> We are pleased to inform you that the following abstract which you  

> submitted was accepted.  

> 

> Abstract submission number: 90081  

> Abstract title:  

> Upper Gastrointestinal Perforation in Neonates  

> 

> Note:  

> (1) Accepted first authors must complete [Early Bird Registration] by  

> February 29(Mon), 2016. If the first author has not registered by then,  

> the abstract will be excluded and won’t be published in the program book.  

> (2) Accepted manuscript submission deadline: March 25(Fri) 23:00, 2016  

> (Japan Standard Time).  

> For further information regarding manuscript submission, please access  

> PSI(AAPS Issue) page in the website <  

> http://www.congre.co.jp/jsps_aaps2016/en/06_psi/ >.  

> (3) The detailed session information including presentation style  

> (oral/poster) is still under consideration at this moment, and will be  

> informed later.  

> 

> 

> Best regards,  

> 

> 

> Tomoaki Taguchi, M.D., Ph.D., F.A.C.S.  

> Congress President, AAPS & JSPS2016  

> Professor and Chairman, Department of Pediatric Surgery,  

> Faculty of Medical Sciences, Kyushu University, Japan  

> 

> (For inquiry / Congress Secretariat Office)  

> Congress Secretariat Office of AAPS & JSPS 2016  

> c/o Congress Corporation  

> 1-9-17 Tenjin, Chuo-ku, Fukuoka 810-0001, Japan  

> E-mail: aapsjsps2016@congre.co.jp  

> E-mail (registration): aapsjsps2016-reg@congre.co.jp  

> 
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